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LOWER ELEMENTARY
NURSERY CELEBRATES SIYUM ON SEFER

BEREISHIS
Our Nursery classes celebrated the completion of Sefer

Bereishis in the sweetest way - literally! The girls
brought in a treat, a toy or a costume to represent
one of the Parshiyos in Bereishis. Their creative ideas

made for a very festive siyum.

KINDERGARTEN SHABBOS UNIT HIGHLIGHTS
Our morning Kindergarten classes are busy with a multi-
week unit focusing on the beauty of Shabbos. Each week,

they learn about an aspect of Shabbos - Erev Shabbos
preparations, Kiddush, Challah and Havdalah. In addition to
learning the halachos and minhagim for each section, the
girls create special heirloom projects to bring home to

enhance their parents’ Shabbos table.

KINDERGARTEN ABC CELEBRATION
“Now I know my ABC’s, next time won’t you sing with me?”
Our Kindergarten girls have learned and reviewed all of the
letters and sounds of the alphabet and are learning to use

their skills to read short words - a tremendous
accomplishment! They celebrated this milestone with ABC

activities around the Preschool classrooms and ending with
ABC exercises in the auditorium. We’ll be reading in no time!

FIRST GRADE ROSH CHODESH ACTIVITIES
In honor of the month of Shevat, the First Grade played a
Shevat themed Bingo game developed by Morah Tzipora

Cohen, where the students learned about the Shivas Haminim
of Eretz Yisroel. The game was exciting and educational as
each child was a Bingo winner and received a scented fruit

eraser in honor of Chodesh Shevat! Besides the activity, the
room was filled with palpable ruach as the girls sang together

in honor of Rosh Chodesh. The girls and their moros are
looking forward to next month’s activity!

January 21 - Second Grade Chumash Siyum
January 27 - Elementary Mothers Melave Malka
January 31 - Impressions Auction


